
                                                                  
 

Mason Conservation Commission Minutes 

March 19, 2008  7 pm to 11:00 pm (Meeting originally scheduled for March 12th postponed due to Town 
Meeting) 

Attendees: Bob Larochelle, Liz Fletcher, Ann Moser, Paula Babel, Bob Dillberger, Stuart Sherman. 

Voted unanimously to accept February minutes. 

Barbara DeVore visited to discuss leading woodcock walks in Mason under Commission sponsorship. Decided 
Wed. 9th & Tues. 15th. 

Discussed timeline for completion of Fifield Tree Farm Conservation Easement. LCHIP has set a deadline; 
drop-dead date for completion is June 3. See attachments for details. Need update of 2004 appraisal. Liz moved 
that we ask the Fifields to split 50/50 the cost of the updated appraisal and any needed changes to survey plans. 
Passed unanimously. 

Mark Archambault of NRWA returned to discuss groundwater reclassification. Reviewed DES map of aquifers, 
public water supplies, and potential contamination sources to update relevant records. 

Regarding Whitaker House, waiting on Klingers to come back with a revised offer. 

Bob D. will talk to Wilton Recycling Center about taking hazardous waste from Potter homestead to annual 
Hazardous Waste Day. 

Will take site walk with Dave Morrison at start of next meeting on April 9. Will meet at “the view” turn-off on 
Greenville Rd. at 7 PM. 

Ann will contact UNH Extension Service (and other sources as appropriate) to find out about agricultural leases 
in regard to a hay lease for the Potter land. 

Discussed options for contractors to remove buried oil tanks at Whitaker and A-frame houses. Eddie Gaudet 
(Hollis) offers the better service and price, and is our first choice. Will contact after April meeting. 

Waiting on Planning Board to send us a copy of the final list of conditions for Ruggerio repair shop 
development. 

No bills to pay this month. 
 

 

 

 

 


